
Anti-Ragging Week Activity: Awareness through Digital Access 

As part of the Anti-Ragging Week celebration, a presentation was conducted on 13th August 

2025 from 2:30 PM to 3:40 PM in the Faculty of Science and Technology (FST) 

Department. The session was based on the topic “Video Link: How Students Can Access the 

Anti-Ragging Website.” The objective of the presentation was to create awareness among 

students about the importance of a safe and ragging-free campus, while also providing step-by-

step guidance on accessing the official anti-ragging portal. The interactive session highlighted 

key resources available on the website and encouraged students to report incidents responsibly. 

 

 





 


